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ELECTRICIAN TERMINATED FOR MISUSE OF AMTRAK VEHICLE  

Activity Date: December 13, 2022 

Date Posted: March 31, 2023 

Case Number: MA-22-0356-S 

 Web Summary: OIG-WS-2023-320 

 

An Amtrak Electrician based in Groton, Connecticut, violated company policy by 

misusing his company-owned vehicle by regularly traveling to and stopping at 

locations not associated with his work duties during his shifts, including making 

multiple visits to his residence throughout July 2022. In addition, we determined that 

the employee violated company policies by attempting to cover the lens of the interior 

Lytx camera in his vehicle and for not being honest or forthcoming with our agents 

during his interview. The employee was terminated after his disciplinary hearing on 

December 13, 2022.   


